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13th October 2016 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child is very excited to be bringing a book home to share with you.  Please ensure that it is kept 
safely in his/her book bag.  Some children have borrowed a book bag for the duration of the Nursery 
year.  If this is the case for your child, please ensure that it is returned to us in July.  If you would like 
your child to have his/her own book bag, which can be taken with them into the Reception year, 
these can be purchased from the main school office. 
 
Your child will have an opportunity to exchange his/her book weekly.  This can be done on 
Wednesday or Thursday, so that you can choose the day which is most convenient for you.   In 
order to make this manageable, we ask that each child only exchanges his/her book once a week. 
 
Alongside their chosen library books, the children will be bringing home a small notebook, which can 
be used to draw pictures based on their favourite books and characters; then bring them back to 
Nursery to share. 
 
There will also be special ‘Paw Patrol’ incentives to encourage the children to change their books 
each week. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to a member of staff. 
 
Happy reading. 
 
 
The Nursery Team 

 
 
 

        
 


